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HEALTH PROFESSIONS BOARDS (PROCEEDURES) ACT 1981 

ELECTION OF DEPUTY CHAIRPERSON OF THE 
MEDICAL BOARD OF THE 

AUSTRALIAN CAPITAL TERRITORY 

The Medical Board of the Australian Capital Territory at a meeting conducted on 10 July 
1998 elected Dr Anthony William GRIFFIN as Deputy Chairperson of the Board of the 
Australian Capital Territory. 

The election was conducted in accordance with subsection 6(1) of the Health Professions 
Boards (Procedures) Act 1981 (the Act). In accordance with subsection 6(3) of the Act, 
Dr Griffin will hold office for a 12 month period. 

Bob Bradford 
Registrar 
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